Barrett Township Supervisors
Minutes of Workshop Meeting of June 15, 2022

A Workshop Meeting of the Barrett Township Supervisors was held on Wednesday, June 15, 2022,
at the Municipal Building on Route 390 in Mountainhome, PA. The Supervisors met at 8:00 a.m.

Present: Pam Gardsy, Patti O’Keefe, Kelly Slinger, John Seese, Darryl Speicher, Jeryl Rinehart and
the public.

Roland Kern from Pioneer Buildings was present to discuss the proposed administrative building at
the Golten property.

The Zoning Codification was reviewed and discussed.

The comments from the Monroe County Planning Commission and Barrett Township Planning
Commission were reviewed and discussed for the Zoning Amendments for the Indoor and Qutdoor

Shooting Range.

No decisions or motions were made. The workshop meeting ended at 9:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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